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Brassed Off 

“The venue was transformed by an imaginative creative team...”   

“...the actors kept their Yorkshire accents and pace going well...” 

“...the band...played a beautiful rendition of ‘Danny Boy’ from the main 

foyer.” 

“Costumes were excellent with considerable attention to detail...” 

“...commendable and sustained performances...” 

“Together with ensemble, good sound and lighting support from 

technical, stage crew, Director Emma’s attention to detail, active movement and band 

collaboration created an enjoyable opening night experience.” 

 

Just a few quotes from the excellent NODA report on our April production “Brassed Off” by 
Paul Allen, in collaboration with Uckfield Concert Brass.  
 
Audience members’ comments included “very enjoyable”, “it is nice to see a 
play”, “the band were marvellous” and “when is your next show?” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A true team effort that was a huge success! 
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Youth performances 
 

Our ever-growing youth group continue to meet at the Victoria Pavilion on 
Wednesday evenings: 

18:00 – 18:45 Youth Juniors (Year 6 and below) 
18:45 – 19:30 Youth Seniors (Year 7 and above) 
 
Their performance of Aladdin in March which was a 
great experience and thoroughly enjoyed by their 

families and friends. 

 
 

 
 

The summer terms (5 & 6) will be a busy and exciting time for UTG Youth! 
 
The Junior group will be planning and filming a movie trailer during May and rehearsing 
for ‘Proms on the Pitch’ during June and July.  
 
The Senior group are excited to be recording radio murder mystery play, as well as 
performing at ‘Proms on the Pitch’.   
 

Our youth group in action! 
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To renew membership or to be removed from our mailing list, please email 
mail@uckfieldtheatreguild.co.uk 

Out and About 

We continue to attend local events, most recently at the Holy Cross 
Church Spring Festival. Our thanks to all those who helped on the day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UTG will be present at the following events: 
     Uckfield Lions Jubilee Picnic               Sunday 5th June 
     Uckfield Festival Big Day                    Saturday 9th July 
     Weald on the Field                            Saturday 13th August 
We need volunteers! If you are able to help in any way on these days, 
please let Emma or Steph know. 

 

Future Plans 

You should have all received your e-invitation to the UTG AGM on 
Wednesday 25th May at the Victoria Pavilion, 730pm for 745pm start. 

 
We will be performing in “Uckfield Proms on the Pitch” 
on Saturday 16th July.  The adult group will start 
rehearsing from June 8th. Please forward any song ideas 
on the theme of ‘hope’ and ‘celebration’ to Dan before 
25th May. 

 
Our pantomime “The Sleeping Beauty” will be 
performed at the Civic Centre, Uckfield on Friday 
16th and Saturday 17th December.   
 


